
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 2/9/2014 3:53:26 PM 
To: Denise Tyrrell (denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov); Liza Malashenko 

(elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Paul Clanon (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Fwd: Final Update from Ed Halpin: Unit 1 and Unit 2 Status — February 9, 2014 

FYI. 

Brian K. Cherry 
PG&E Company 
VP, Regulatory Relations 
77 Beale Street 
San Francisco, CA. 94105 
(415) 973-4977 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: DCPP Communications <DCPPCoroMUfflcatiQO.s@pge.com> 
Date: February 9, 2014 at 3:26:35 PM EST 
To: Officers - All <AllPGEOfficers@exchange.pge.com> 
Cc: "Halpin, Ed" <ElH8@pge.com> "Allen. Barry" <BSA8@pge.coro>. 
Redacted Redacted 
Subject: Final Update from Ed Halpin: Unit 1 and Unit 2 Status 
February 9, 2014 

PG&E Officers; 

The purpose of this communication is to provide you with a final update on the 
status of Unit 1 and Unit 2 atl Redacted We appreciate your support over 
the last week and encourage you to reach out to me with any questions. 

Current Plant Status 

SB GT&S 0386993 
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•Unit 1. Unit 1 ramp commenced yesterday at 7 p.m. and safely disconnected 
from the grid shortly after midnight, officially entering on time our 1R18 
refueling outage. 

•Unit 2. At 11:48 a.m. today, Unit 2 safely reached 100 percent power. 

Thank you again for your support. 

Ed 


